
 

​       AMERICAN LEGION POST 468​ ​  
232 S. Saginaw St. 

Saint Charles, Michigan 48655 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:​ ​ Parents of St. Charles High School Juniors  

 

FROM:​ Jay Gardner, Commander 

 

DATE:​ February 13, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:​ American Legion Boys State and Girls State 

 

Your son/daughter is eligible to attend the annual American Legion Boys State or 

Girls State program this summer.  Both programs will be held from June 18
th

 

through June 24
th

.  Boys State is held on the campus of Grand Valley State 

University – Allendale Campus, Girls State on the campus of MSU. 

 

There is a wealth of information online about Boys State.  For the most relevant 

information, go to: 

https://michiganlegion.org/ -  then “Programs”, then “Family and Youth”, then “Boys 

State” 

There, you will find all the necessary forms and a number of videos that will give 

you an idea of what the week will entail. 

 

For Girls State, visit the American Legion Auxiliary website at:      

https://michalaux.org/ 

 

American Legion Post 468 will pay the $400 tuition, your son or daughter will need 

only to pay the $25.00 application fee.  In addition to providing an invaluable life 

experience, being able to list this as an extra-curricular activity on college 

applications helps to set your son/daughter apart from all the other applicants. 

 

 The deadline for the submission of applications is May 1, 2023.  I will host an 

informational meeting in Mrs. Jordan’s office in the High School at 7:00 pm on 

April 13
th

.  If your son/daughter is interested, please plan to attend this meeting 

https://michiganlegion.org/
https://michalaux.org/


so we can get all the paperwork submitted in a timely manner.  Let us know if you 

are interested:  989 860-9994 or fieroang@chartermi.net.​  


